
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 3:03 PM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Chicagoland Chamber breakfast 

  

Hi Lisa, 

  

I am confirming that I attended the below referenced event this morning on September 25, 2024 at 
the Union League Club as a guest of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce. 

  

Thank you 

Jared 

  

  

Jared Policicchio (he/him) 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer 

Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago 

Department of Environment 
Desk: 312-744-3303 

Mobile: 312-718-7769 

 

 

  

  

 

From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 1:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicagoland Chamber breakfast 

mailto:Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org


  

Dear Steve and Lisa, 

  

The Chicagoland Chamber invited the Department of Environment to attend a breakfast discussion 
on September 25, 2024 concerning the future of Illinois energy.  The invitation waives the 
registration fee that Chamber members and non-members normally must pay. 

  

I'll be representing DOE at the event and will notify the Board within 10 days of attendance if this is 
approved. 

  

https://www.chicagolandchamber.org/events/2024-09-25/25021/chicago-at-a-crossroads-the-
future-of-nuclear-energy/ 

  

Thanks 
Jared 

  

Jared Policicchio (he/him) 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer 

Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago 

Department of Environment 
Desk: 312-744-3303 

Mobile: 312-718-7769 

 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 
herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying 
of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in 

https://www.chicagolandchamber.org/events/2024-09-25/25021/chicago-at-a-crossroads-the-future-of-nuclear-energy/
https://www.chicagolandchamber.org/events/2024-09-25/25021/chicago-at-a-crossroads-the-future-of-nuclear-energy/


error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


